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On March 28, more than 100 students, faculty and law firms attended the inaugural Law

Clerk Speed Networking event. Held at Seneca Downtown, the successful breakfast event

provided valuable networking opportunities for both students and employers.

Prior to the event, law firms were given student resumes. During networking sessions, Law

Clerk students met with law firm representatives to discuss future field placement positions,

recruitment opportunities and various career paths. The intimate and informal nature of the

event allowed students to practice networking in a professional setting while connecting

with local law firm representatives.

Thank you to the following law firms for their contributions to this year’s event and their

longstanding support to Seneca’s Law Clerk program:

Aird & Berlis LLP

Bennett Jones LLP

Bereskin & Parr LLP

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP

Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP

Green and Spiegel LLP

McMillan LLP

Minden Gross LLP

Nava Wilson LLP
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